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Greetings!

This email represents our support of the moratorium on concentrated animal
feeding operations (CAFOs) in the Buffalo River watershed.  

This North American, United States and Arkansas treasure must be protected for
future generations.

Will the present generation be proud of the legacy that includes the Buffalo River
and its’ surrounding watershed?

Will the moratorium ensure Arkansas’s Environmental Quality?  

Please say YES and thank you!

Susan Fields and Jeff Scott 
3513 NC 8125
Jasper, Arkansas
72641  
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